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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Beauty and the Beast : 14th to 17th February 2024 

 
We are delighted to bring you the details of our production of Beauty and the Beast which will 
be taking place at the Academy from Wednesday 14th to Saturday 17th February.  The 
performance on Saturday 17th February will be a ‘black tie’ evening so why not take the 
opportunity to dress up!  Doors will open at 6.30pm with all performances starting at 7.00pm 
 
Students have been working hard with Miss Whiting, Head of Drama, and our Choreographer, 
Rebecca Darcy, to put on a fantastic production of this much-loved story. 
 

Be our Guest 
 
Tickets will be on sale from Monday 29th January from the main office priced at £7.00 for 
adults and £4.00 for children/concessions.   
 
Refreshments will be available on the evenings and we will also be holding a raffle each night.  
If you have any unwanted gifts from Christmas or other items you could donate for the raffles, 
please can these be left at the main office. 
 
Thank you in advance to all our fabulous performers and their parents/carers for supporting 
the Academy to ensure the production is a success. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
George Anstee-Parry 
Acting Headteacher 

Acting Headteacher:  George Anstee-Parry, M.Ed, NPQH 
Acting Deputy Headteacher:  Sarah Watson 

 
 


